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I'm glad I saw the ugly side of NSW animal agriculture at a Cube of Truth in Pitt Street mall. I was 
shocked, distressed and angry all at the same time when I saw massive cruelty towards everyone 
we eat. I was told most of what I saw were legal standard practices. I thought all animals I ate 
were treated nicely from birth and slaughtered humanely. Even though I was traumatised by what 
I saw (I had no idea of the cruelty involved) and enjoyed eating meat, eggs and dairy I thought 
very soon after, "I'm not contributing to those industries any more." I am grateful for knowing the 
horrid truth of animal agriculture in NSW. I'd rather know than not know. My heart is glad I am not 
financially supporting unnecessary cruelty. 
 


